
 

Con Magees P3s – P4s Hurling 2017 

       

Dear Parents,  

We are making preparations for the upcoming season. If your child or children would 

like to participate please send your contact mobile number to one of the persons 

below. (For those already on the Group you do not need to resend your number). 

Lucy Carey -07857274538 

Or 

Paddy Higgins - 07859807837 

We are using a WhatsApp Group to keep in contact with parents as this has proven 

popular following trialling last year.  

To join WhatsApp download the App. We will then see your using it and be able to 

add your mobile number to the Group. 

Alternately – if you don’t use or want to use WhatsApp let us know and we will 

contact you by text or call as usual with all relevant information.  

Further information will follow in respect of Child Welfare, Safety, equipment, 

training, events etc..  

This flyer is just to allow us to prepare a data base for parents for the sole purpose 

of sending communications relevant to the Group. It will NOT be shared with any 

third parties.  

Finally, we would very much welcome and invite any new players who would like to 

get involved and there will be plenty of opportunity for those parents who would like 

to get involved, to do so. 

Ultimately we rely on your support!!! 

Best Regards,  Paddy. 


